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Newsletter 11/2019                                                                                          8 February 2019 

Assessment Instructions 
The following new Assessment Instructions are available at  

http://www.ecexams.co.za/2019_Assessment_Instructions.htm: 

 11/2019: National Senior Certificate: Application for Appointment as a Marker - December 2019 

 12/2019: Distribution of Grade 12 Performance/Practical Assessment Tasks (PATS) for 2019: 

National Senior Certificate (NSC) 

Vacant Posts: Circular 25 
A large number of vacant posts at departmental offices have been advertised in the above-mentioned 

circular which is available at http://www.eccurriculum.co.za/Bulletins.htm.  

Deadline for Mid-Year Examination Registration 
extended to 18 February 2019 

“Due to immense interest in the mid-year examination offering, the Department of Basic Education has 
extended the registration deadline to 18 February 2019. 
 

“The Department has been inundated with requests from those who missed the January 31st deadline 
and still want to register. 
 

“Learners who are still hoping to register for the Amended Senior Certificate (ASC) examinations or the 
National Senior Certificate (NSC) examinations need to visit their nearest district education office before 
the 18th of February to register. 
 

“We encourage those who are interested to not leave it to the last minute to apply as the Department 
will not be able to accommodate another extension of the registration period due to logistical reasons. 
 

“These examinations will be written in May/June 2019 and will give learners a Second Chance to get 
their matric certificate. This opportunity is for those learners who had previously failed their Matric, or 
perhaps only need to write one or two subjects to qualify for their Matric. Learners who want to improve 
their results are welcome to register as well. 
 

“Learners who had previously dropped out of school and are now over 21 years of age will need to 
present the results of the highest grade they have passed, provided they have passed at least Grade 9, 
and they too can have a Second Chance opportunity to attain their matric certificate.” 
 
For more information click the link below: 

https://www.education.gov.za/Newsroom/MediaReleases/tabid/347/ctl/Details/mid/8128/ItemID/5986/
Default.aspx  

http://www.ecexams.co.za/2019_Assessment_Instructions.htm
http://www.eccurriculum.co.za/Bulletins.htm
https://www.education.gov.za/Newsroom/MediaReleases/tabid/347/ctl/Details/mid/8128/ItemID/5986/Default.aspx
https://www.education.gov.za/Newsroom/MediaReleases/tabid/347/ctl/Details/mid/8128/ItemID/5986/Default.aspx
http://bit.ly/CVinfo
http://www.ecdoe.co.za/vacancies
http://www.eccurriculum.co.za/Circulars.htm
http://www.ecexams.co.za
http://www.eccurriculum.co.za
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Vakante Pos: Afrikaanse Laerskool Grens  
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Vakante Pos: Laerskool Tsitsikamma   

 

CV: Nelson Nayo Ngwevela 
 

Phase/Fase: Intermediate/Intermediêr, Senior, FET/VOO 

Subjects/Vakke: Geography; Life Orientation 

Preferred Area/Voorkeurgebied:  East London 

The CV is available at http://bit.ly/hoorhier. 
 

  

http://bit.ly/hoorhier
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Ithuthuko now offers SACE endorsed courses online! 
Earn SACE endorsed CPTD points online (PR13378) 
https://elearning.ithuthuko.org/moodle30/ 
  
As is the case with other professions, we are all aware of and support the efforts from SACE to up the 
professional image of teachers by enforcing the completion of professional development through various 
means to obtain continuous development points every year. Since 2018 all teachers must comply with 
the required 150 CPTD points over 3 years. 
  
We designed a practical system to support you to assist your teachers to comply and to complete their 
SACE CPTD points in their own time. We understand the pressure of teachers and designed the system 
so that it will not add stress to the life of teachers. They will be able to complete their training in the 
comfort of their houses. Ithuthuko (meaning: education) in collaboration with experts in the field, have 
put together an online SACE approved platform which will enable teachers to complete their CPTD 
points anywhere, any time. No more traveling to workshops, taking teachers out of the classrooms and 
sacrificing holidays. Our system supports your teachers to do their training in 2 hours and receive 5 CPTD 
registered points! No administration, we will do that on your behalf! 
  
The Ithuthuko system will keep you and your teachers fully informed of their progress in completing their 
SACE registered CPTD points.  Once the school signed up, Ithuthuko will send a monthly report which 
shows the progress of the teachers. You can use this in staff meetings to manage, guide and motivate 
teachers to complete their CPTD points. The same report will be sent to SACE, to ensure that 
teachers’ CPTD points are continuously updated. 
  
Together with the SACE office, we have carefully selected the course topics to ensure they are relevant 
and add value to the teachers’ day to day activities. Our course content owners are experienced experts 
in the field. 
  
Courses are grouped to address and support the following skills: 

 Leadership development (5 courses) 
 Psycho social challenges in the classroom (6 courses) 
 ICT integration (Based on the Intel Education courses localised for South Africa) (2 courses) 
 Classroom management (1 course) 

  
How do you sign-up your school? To benefit your school, up to 30 April 2019 your school only pay the 
registration fee of the first 25 teachers. This registration fee entails R1380-00 per teacher per year to do 
their 50 SACE registered CPTD points. All your teachers will however be registered on the Ithuthuko 
platform to give then access to the course material. To ensure flexibility and choice, the teachers will 
have access to content of 90 CPTD, SACE registered courses. 
  
The access to the 90 CPTD SACE registered points, implies they have the option to select any 50 which 
is relevant to their work environment. The Ithuthuko platform will register the teacher’s first 50 CPTD 
points with SACE per annum. In year 2 they need to register again and there will be additional courses 
available to ensure that they do not have to repeat the same courses but have access to more and 
interesting courses. We will also appreciate your feedback during the year to ensure that we enrich the 
pool of content writers to make sure the courses offered are relevant and helpful to the teachers taking 
the time to work through them. 
   
What will we require from you following the registration fees of the teachers? 
The list of names of teachers, email addresses, their SACE numbers and ID numbers as required by 
SACE, we will register them on the platform and every teacher will receive and email with their login 
details, a copy will also be sent to the school. Please again note that if you have more than 25 SACE 
registering teachers, we need the particulars of all teachers to ensure their registration – remember you 
only pay for the first 25 teachers to enroll from your school. 

https://elearning.ithuthuko.org/moodle30/
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The aim of our effort is to support you and SACE to maintain the professional standard of teaching in 
South Africa. 
  
Please contact me should you be interested in this opportunity and service. 
  
Kind regards, 
Susanna Ackermann 
COO Ithuthuko CPTD online 
susanna@ithuthuko.org 
+27720601931 

Upskill yourself by doing one of these ETDPSETA 
accredited courses 

 

 All our courses are tailored for educators, lecturers and managers in education. 

 We do in-house training at your school/college/district on requested dates (minimum of 10 

participants). 

 
For more information click this link: http://bit.ly/macmillan2019  

 

A teacher who can arouse a feeling for one single 

good action, for one single good poem, accom-

plishes more than he who fills our memory with rows 

on rows of natural objects, classified with name and 

form. 
Johann Wolfgang von Goethe (1749 – 1832) 

This is a private newsletter and it does not reflect the official views of the Department of Education. 
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